## **Leadership Change for 2019**

05.09.18

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

I wish to inform you that I will finish my principalship of Corpus Christi at the end of this year as I have accepted a position working within Catholic Education, Diocese of Parramatta, as a Learning Leader. I have held the role of Principal for 12 years across three schools within our diocese and believe that I need to continue my contribution to the education of our young people at a different level. In my new role, I will work across a number of schools supporting learning and leadership.

The employment process for the new principal for 2019 will begin very soon and the parent community will be kept fully informed.

I have thoroughly enjoyed being Principal at Corpus Christi Primary where our focus has been on providing child-centred learning and building the capacity of the teachers in their role. I look forward to continuing my current work until the end of this year, where the focus will be to consolidate the great learning work and handover the school as seamlessly as possible to maintain focus on the core elements of the school.

Yours in education,

Paul Devlin

Principal